



05-01-2023

## RE-REGISTRATION AND ADMISSION FEES 2023-24 - REMINDER

Dear Respected Parents,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai.

As part of our advanced planning for the next Academic Year 2023-24, we would like to know your future plans for continuing your ward/s education with us. And, as per the KHDA norms it is necessary to reregister your ward's name if you wish your ward/s to continue with the school by paying AED: 500/- as re-registration fee. This amount is non-refundable and will be deducted from the 1st installment for the next academic year 2023-2024.

We kindly request all our parents who wish to continue with the school next year. If interested, clear all outstanding fees for the academic year 2022-2023 in order to be eligible to pay 500/- AED for reregistration. If you pay 500/- AED without clearing your arrears, it will be automatically credited to the arrears and will not be considered as re-registration fees.

You can re-register your ward/s for the next academic year by paying AED: 500/- on or before 15th January 2023. This amount will be deducted from the first installment fee (April to June 2023).

Please note that your ward/s will not be eligible for a seat on the first day of academic year 2023-24 (i.e. 3<sup>th</sup> April, 2023) unless you have paid the re-registration fee and your 1<sup>st</sup> installment (April-June).

Your timely action will help us to plan better.

Thank you once again for your support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Principal





